FIJI GOVERNMENT VACANCY

COUNTRY LIAISON OFFICER [RECOGNISED SEASONAL
EMPLOYERS (RSE) PROGRAM]|

The Ministry of Employment, Productivity and Workplace Relations (MEPWR) in collaboration
with the Ministry of Foreign Affairs (MOFA) is seeking suitably qualified individuals from the
Fiji diaspora in New Zealand for the position of The Country Liaison Officer (CLO).

The Country Liaison Officer serves as Fiji's primary liaison for the Recognised Seasonal
Employers (RSE) Program in New Zealand, providing pastoral care to Fijian workers, monitoring
program activities, and building productive relationships with employers and relevant authorities
to support the program's effectiveness and growth.

Interested Applicants are requested to obtain the information package to assist with their written
application and submit the relevant documents.

For full details on the Knowledge, Experience, Skills and Abilities required to perform the roles,
please email nvakamayau@employment.gov.fj/vacanciesepwr@gmail.com or contact
+679(3303500)/(8936777). All applicants are encouraged to obtain this information package to
assist with their written application.

All applicants for employment must be of good personal character and background that
demonstrate a commitment to the Public Service Values and Code of Conduct. Applicants must
also demonstrate integrity and discretion in handling confidential and sensitive matters.

An appointment offer will be subject to confirmation of a clear police record and medical report.

An attractive remuneration package will be provided to the successful candidate.

APPLICATIONS CLOSE AT 4PM ON FRIDAY 15 AUGUST, 2025 (F1JI TIME)

Late and incomplete applications will not be considered — the address for submission is
included in the Applicant Information Package.



